
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                        JUNE 5TH, 2022 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

          PENTECOST SUNDAY 

 “The Advocate, the Holy Spirit whom           

the Father will send in my name, will 

teach you everything and remind you of 

all that I had told you.”  (John 14:26) 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


          

       June 5th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters      Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors        Scott Antle 

            Jan Pottier 

Counters:     Paul & Jan Pottier 

       

                   June 12th, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

Lectors: Jordan Roth 

           Bonnie Gregory     

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann 

  LaFollette 

             

         June 19th, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:     Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:       Jim Ingle   

            Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:    Paul & Jan Pottier 

      

  

Weekend Collection 

May 29th,2022 

 

Envelopes:   $               700.00    

Plate:    $                     133.00     

Total Parish:   $                     833.00 

       

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

May-to-Date:               $                   7,355.00 

May  Budget               $              6,456.00 

Year-to-Date:               $                81,599.89       

Year Budget                    $                77,467.00     

Maintenance Fund YTD  $                43,520.00 

Fund Raiser   $               16,744.00 

 

  Thank You  for your continued support  

       

     

 

 

Sunday June 5th 

8:00a.m.  Brent LaFollette + 

  By Richard & Mary Ann 

  LaFollette 

 

           Sunday June 12th 

8:00a.m Margaret Klein Hartman+ 

           By The Klein Famiy 

  
                    

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

               

 

 

          

  JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

Jan Pottier    June 7th 

Clara Mink    June 8th 

Richard Crowell   June 9th 

 

   CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES  

  TO EVERYONE 

 

 

        MARK YOUR CALENDARS

  

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood 

of Christ will be celebrated in St. Joseph with 

Bishop Johnston on Saturday, June 18th. All are 

welcome to attend a 5pm Mass at Cathedral on 

the Vigil of the Feast of Corpus Christi. After 

Mass, there will be a procession from Cathedral 

to the Pro-Life Shrine of the Immaculate Con-

ception (formerly Twin Spires) at 501 S. 10th 

Street. The procession will then return to the 

Cathedral.  



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Irene Schlup, Sister Elaine Gregory, Mary Fisher, Ron 

Kretzer, the elderly, and the chronically ill and their 

caregivers.  

                      For our home bound parishioners 

                      Josephine Jackson, 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating 

sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the 

victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities,   

report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to 

the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-

St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing re-

sources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

   

 ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN THIS 

FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT WILL GIVE 

YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO YOUR COMMU-

NITY AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH 

MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED 

YOU CAN GET INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW 

KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE 

YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday-  July 3rd, 2022 

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

 

   Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday to the mon 

 St. Patrick Mexican Fiesta 
The 53rd annual Fiesta is looking for 

royalty candidates! Those interested in run-

ning for King, Queen, Prince, or Princess are 

encouraged to contact the St. Patrick Parish 

Office at (816) 279-2594. Royalty candidates 

organize fundraisers throughout the sum-

mer to raise funds for St. Patrick Church. 

Royalty candidates also receive back 10% of 

the funds they raise-like a fun summer job 

that also supports a longstanding local tradi-

tion! 

          PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION 

Today we will take up the Peter’s Pence 

Collection to support the Universal Church 

and the work of the Holy see, including help-

ing Pope Francis to carry out his charitable 

works. These works benefit our brothers 

and sisters on the margins of society, includ-

ing victims of war, oppression, and disasters. 

Visit www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html 

Envelops are on the back table. 

    COME TO THE FATHER’S HOUSE AND     
 LET US BE FED BY CHRIST!  
            JUNE 10-12,2022 
     CONCEPTION ABBEY GUEST CENTER 
This is a retreat to focus on the Celebration of 
the Eucharist. They will dive into the Mystery of 
the Eucharist to study it as a sacrificial meal and 
a source of intimacy with the Risen Christ and 
with each other. They will have an opportunity 
for Lectio Divina, Eucharistic Adoration and the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation. The cost is 
$180.00 or pay what you can afford.  

         CEMETERY BOARD THANKS YOU!  

We would like to thank you for your con-

tributions during our Memorial Weekend 

collection. Your support helps to keep the 

cemetery beautiful. 



Dear Friends in Christ,  
  
The Solemnity of Pentecost is one of the principal feasts of the Church’s year     
which is often overlooked. Since antiquity up until 50 years ago, the Church 
 celebrated Pentecost much like Easter, because the sending forth of the Holy 
Spirit is the completion of the promise. The Advocate, the Holy Spirit, is the  
efficient cause of our sanctity by baptism which enables us to rise in glory.  
Pentecost had its own octave or 7 continuous days of celebrating the feast until 
the close of the seventh day. This meant that one week was celebrated as one 
day—7 days of creation, Jesus rising on the last/first day of the week or eighth 
day, has this  
symbolic value or ripple of effect much like a large stone hitting a pool of water 
or an echo. We need to be reminded of the importance of this portion of Divine 
Revelation. Pentecost is 50 days after Easter and the Christian celebration of the 
manifestation of the Holy Spirit in tongues of fire fulfills the Jewish Feast of the 
same name which took place 50 days after Passover. It is from here on out that 
we are literally living in the “Time after Pentecost” the age of the Holy Spirit  
inhabiting the Mystical Body of Christ, that is, the visible Church as her soul. And 
thus, He inhabits our very bodies when we are baptized. He is the Church’s  
welcome Guest. As we celebrate this great feast of the Church, let us indeed ask 
for another outpouring of His grace in our lives that we might live what we have 
promised.  

Donut Sunday Hospitality is today following Mass. Hospitality is built 

into the life of our faith community for the sole purpose of providing a 

time and space for adults to meet, visit and get to know one another 

socially and even begin or maintain lasting friendships.  

 

OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS GO OUT TO FAMILY OF CAROLYN O’BRIAN. 

CAROLYN HAD PLAYED THE ORGAN FOR US MANY YEARS. MAY SHE REST IN 

PEACE OF GOD’S ETERNAL KINGDOM. 

 


